
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 1  Miss Mounsey | Miss Richardson | Miss. Bousfield | 

Tems 
Class  

Summe
r 1 

 

Phonics 
The Y1 Phonics Screening 
Check will take place w/c: 

10.06.24 

Please see additional 
information sent out. 

Please don’t hesitate to 
ask if you have any 
questions. We have 

done lots of practice and 
are feeling well prepared 

 

Dates to remember 
 

Sports Day 10.06.24 
 

Wild Ingleborough 11.06.24 
 

Bowland Wild Boar Park 25.06.24 
 

English 
We will start by looking at the 
story ‘Storm Whale’ by Benji 

Davies. We will use lots of 
descriptive language to write 

our own fiction stories, before 
moving onto write a factual 

travel journal. We will be trying 
really hard to apply our 

phonetic knowledge to our 
writing! 

Maths 
Reception children will 

Be learning about sharing and 
grouping, patterns and position 
and consolidating their learning. 
 Year 1 children will be learning 
about Place Value, Money and 

Time. Please look out 
for the Maths homework which 

encourages your child 
to develop Mathematical fluency. 

Science 
We will continue to explore the 
properties of different materials 

this half term. We will look at 
how materials can withstand the 
wind and rain, and carry out lots 

of Scientific experiments. 

RE 
We will be learning 
about the Jewish faith 
this half term and 
thinking about how we 
can care for one 
another. We will learn 
about the festival of 
Sukkot. 

DT 

• In DT, we will be learning 
about mechanisms and 

determining the 
movement that they make 

We will make a picture, 
which meets a design 

criteria, with parts that 
move purposefully as 

planned. We will evaluate 
our designs. 

 

 

Geography 
We will be comparing 

the human and 
physical features 

found in Giggleswick 
to those found in 
shanghai, China. 

Wow! Where has this year gone? The time is whizzing by. You know what they 
say, time flies when you’re having fun! We can hardly believe that it’s Summer 

2… there are lots of exciting things going on over the next few weeks as we enjoy 
our last half term together. 

 
We hope we’re not being 

optimistic saying this... but 
please ensure children bring a 
sun hat to school with them if 

weather is warm (and a coat on 
the not so warm days!) 

Newsletter  

 

Reminders… 
• Please remember to bring your reading pack every day.  

• Homework will be handed out on Fridays. Please hand in when completed. 

• We will be swimming on THURSDAYS. Please collect children from the pool. Please fasten back long hair and remove earrings. Shorts/ leggings/ 

joggers and T-shirts can be sent in swimming bags to change in to rather than school uniform (if preferred) 

• Milk will be provided during snack time, please complete and return the relevant forms ASAP. 

 

 

 

 


